
Personnel Committee  29 June 2021 

Report of the Chief Executive 
 

UPDATE ON THE ACTION PLAN FOR THE WELLBEING OF STAFF MENTAL 
HEALTH  

 
1. Purpose of report 
 

To update the Committee on progress in respect of the action plan for the 
wellbeing of staff mental health. 

 
2. Detail 
 

It is important at all times to ensure the wellbeing of staff mental health, but 
this has been brought into even sharper focus with the challenges of the 
COVID pandemic. At the meeting of this committee on 29 September 2020, 
an action plan for the wellbeing of staff mental health was presented. The 
actions were reviewed and updated at the last Personnel Committee on 23 
March 2021. The appendix to this report shows current progress on the plan.   

 
 

Recommendation 
 
The Committee is asked to NOTE the progress on the Action Plan for the 
Wellbeing of Staff Mental Health. 


